
Livonia Public Schools
Secondary Programs

Date:  October 9, 2024                              
 
To:  Andrea Oquist, Superintendent
 
From: Kevin Etue, Director
 
SUBJ: Adult Education Laptop Purchase

The Adult Education program is requesting to purchase new HP ProBook Notebook laptop 
computers. Through contract pricing the total cost for 60 laptops will be $57,473.40 through 
CDW-G (Vernon Hills, IL).  This purchase is budgeted as part of the WIOA Title II Adult 
Education grant of 2024-25 already confirmed by the State Department of Adult Education to be 
awarded to LPS.  

The new technology will be used by the Adult Education Students (ESL, High School 
Completion and Adult Basic Education) for daily classroom work as well as mandatory testing.  

I am asking this agenda item to be included as part of the Committee of the Whole meeting for 
October 14, 2024, with the intent to recommend to the Board of Education for approval at the 
Regular Board meeting on October 21, 2024. 
 
 


